
 

 

South Dartmoor Community College  

Educational Welfare  
The Education Welfare Officer will be 

attending the coffee morning to provide 
guidance and also outline how their 

service can support families and  
young people.  

Early Help 
The Early Help co-ordinators will be attending the 

coffee morning to provide advice and guidance 
regarding what is on offer to support families. 

 

 

Thursday 20th October 
9.30-10.30am 

  

 

We look forward to seeing you on 20th October 

 

Coffee 
morning 

Asking for help can be empowering and frightening all at the same time. 
Young people need to feel safe and supported throughout any challenges they face. The coffee 

morning is an opportunity to access a range of information to support you and your child.  

 

    

 

Pastoral Team 
Members of the attendance and pastoral team will 

be on hand to answer any questions regarding 

attendance and wellbeing support. 
 

The morning will provide the chance for you to ask any questions  
about the support available at the school to enable  

good attendance and better wellbeing. 
 

 

Free coffee 

Free coffee will be  
provided by our  
trained Sixth Form  
students at our  
new coffee bar  
‘The Bean Machine’.  
   

 

 

    


